
               

 School closed for Strike Action ï Friday 16 November  

   Mufti Day ï proceeds to UNICEF ï Friday 9 November   
  

  
Dear parents, caregivers, students and friends of the school Nga 

mihi nui ki a koutou katoa  
  
Over the holidays Mrs Twigg and Mr Solia plus a number of our wonderful students worked on improvements to the Tuckshop.  The 

room has been painted and murals have been added, plus a whole new-look menu. óLunch-on-lineô is proving popular - if youôre not 

sure how this works, youôll find a link on the front page of the website.  A huge thank you to those involved in this improvement!  
  
It looks as if the Day of Action organised by NZEI will go ahead.  Our Strike Action Day is Friday 16 November.  Because we do not 

have non-union staff available to supervise students, Maidstone Intermediate will be closed.  We do appreciate your support with this. 

An information flyer is attached.  
  
Thank you to those families who have paid the Activity and Tech/Arts fees.  These fees give your children a range of rich learning 

experiences that we would otherwise be unable to provide.  Reminder letters and invoices have been posted to those whose fees are 

now overdue. It would be greatly appreciated if these could be paid promptly.  
  
Nga mihi nui Mary 

OôRegan  
Principal/Tumuaki  

  

End of Year Dates for your Calendar  

11 December  Service to School Assembly  
12 December  Pool Party  
13 December  Open Afternoon ï 2019 classes displayed 3 ï 7.00 pm  
17 December  End of Year Prizegiving, Lane Park, 12.00 ï 2.30 pm  
18 December  Year 8 Social  
19 December  Final day of school for 2018 ï school finishes at 12.00.  

  
MANGAHIGH MATHS  
Mathematics is one of those subjects that people tend to either love or hate. For some it’s a stimulating, exciting opportunity to 

explore what is for them the wonderful world of numbers and concepts. For others, it’s pure torture.   
Maya Angelou was an important figure in the American Civil Rights Movement. She is credited with the well-known saying, “At the 
end of the day people won't remember what you said or did, they will remember how you made them feel.”  
It’s like that with maths. Which is why the online games-based mathematics programme Mangahigh Maths is such a wonderful 
learning tool. It can change the way you feel about maths. Give it a go today!    

  

COME ABOARD THE SPIRIT OF ADVENTURE ς WELLINGTON - 25 NOVEMBER  
Every time we come to Wellington it is pretty obvious and we get loads of calls from locals saying “we didn’t know she was coming”. 

This time, I am very organised and keen to spread the message as far and wide so I can give all Wellingtonians a chance to come out 

sailing for the day if they are keen. Or just come along side Queens Wharf and check her out because she is very beautiful and we 

only travel South every two or three years.  
   
We have two half day sailings around the Harbour on Sunday the 25th November 2018.  Either 9am – 12noon or 1pm – 4pm  
   
Bookings can be made directly on our website - https://www.spiritofadventure.org.nz/voyages/voyage/public-day-sail  
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UPCOMING EVENTS   
  

5 11 /   MAD Group orienteering   
6 11 /   Maidstone Whanau Hui   

/ 7 11   Touch Rugby ournament     
7 11 /   Battle of the Bands   
9 11 /   Mufti Day  ï   no theme   
12 /11    Board of Trustees Meeting   

            6.00 pm in Staff Room.   
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Whanau Hui  
When:       Tuesday 6th November  

Time:        5.30pm Kai or 6.00pm when the meeting starts.  

Where:     Maidstone Intermediate, Room 16  

Why:        Meet other whanau at our school and enjoy a fun         

      evening of games run by our Rangatahi Maia.  

          Everyone is welcome - bring the kids and the extended whanau. 

PLEASE bring kai to share.  

Nga mihi  

Matua Patrick and Ms Winiata  

 
  
Technology and arts monitors trip  
We had a fabulous day out last Friday recognising the huge commitment of our Tecnology and Arts Monitors. These 69 amazing 

young people have given up so much of their own time this year to ensure the smooth running of Tech and Arts initiatives in our 

wonderful school.  

  Phone 04 528 3094                    Email      admin@maidstone.school.nz                    Website      www.  maidstone.school.nz   

  
  

  

Nau mai, haere mai.   

You are invited   to our   

      



 

  
TUCKSHOP REMINDER ς WHATS AVAILABLE FOR LUNCHES  
   
-  Use our new provider www.lunchonline.co.nz to order lunches for Wed-Fri Sushi or Pita Pit 
-  Our new menu in the tuckshop including hot food; paninis, pork buns, dumplings -  
 Tuckshop treats are slices, muffins, banana bread and mini donuts. -   Fruit, yoghurt 
and fresh popcorn are also available.  

 

  
Tuckshop - transformation  
In the school an incredibly talented group joined the amazing Mr Solia In transforming the school tuck shop.....  
check out their awesome effort!!!!  
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COMMUNITY NOTICES  

  
31 Maclean Street, Upper Hutt. Right next to Wallaceville Train Station, with plenty of parking.  

We have Junior Squash every Friday night during school terms from 5pm to 7pm – any Junior (under 18) is 

welcome to come along for free and we have rackets available, just need to wear comfortable clothes and non-

making shoes.  
  
Squash is about having fun, playing with friends and being active and most Friday there is coaching available.  
  
If you want to play friends at other times and take part in competitions, it’s only $99 for the year. Junior competitions are scheduled 

regularly across the Wellington and Wairarapa region.  
For more details:  www.squashupperhutt.co.nz    uhjuniorsquash@gmail.com   Text 028 421 5685  
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SHOE CLINIC ς School Rewards Scheme  

For every pair of school shoes sold, the Shoe Clinic will give a $10 donation to our school, helping give your child 

more opportunities… Simply nominate Maidstone in store.  
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Thank you to the following firms for sponsoring this Newsletter and    

the Maidstone Gold Ticket ñWheel of  Fortune ò   
    

Ph. 0800 634 572 
  

Fax 236 0174 
  

nzcoach@xtra.co.nz 
  

David Haswell 
  

027 440 6534 
  

04 526 6602 
  

    
Ask about our party bus  

  

  

Ryan Thomas  

Custom    
Construction    
  
  

For a quote please call   

  
Ryan Smith   0273467235    
Or    
Email:  
ryanthomascc@gmail.com    

  

  
Ground Floor, The Mall  , Upper Hutt    

Phone/Fax (04) 529 7342    


